
Warnell, Terry G, EMNRD 

Subject: 

Sent 
To: 
Cc: 

From: Tommy Roberts [troberts@btrob.com] 
Tuesday, March 03, 2009 11:22 AM 
Warnell, Terry G, EMNRD 
Briana Campbell 
RE: Case No. 14162 

Terry, 

Briana Campbell, with Merrion Oil & Gas Corporation, tells me that the issues outstanding with the interest owner whose 
objections led to the perpetuation of this case have been fully resolved. She says, in fact, that the owner, Richardson 
Operating Company, has sent a letter to the NMOCD withdrawing its objections to the entry of an order in this case. 
Briana will be checking with Florene Davidson to confirm that the Richardson letter has been received by the NMOCD. 

Pending confirmation of NMOCD receipt of the Richardson letter and completion of any other administrative details, 
Merrion requests that this case be continued to the April 2, 2009 NMOCD docket. That should give us plenty of time to 
wrap things up. " — 

Tommy Roberts 
Attorney for Merrion Oil & Gas Corporation 

From: Warnell, Terry G, EMNRD [mailto:TerryG.Warnell@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2009 10:35 AM 
To: Tommy Roberts 
Cc: Warnell, Terry G, EMNRD 
Subject: Case No. 14162 

Hi Tommy, 

I see good old case no. 14162 is back on the docket once again 
This case first appeared on the OCD Docket back in August 2008 
My question is are we going to hear it Thursday? 

Thanks, 

Terry G. Warnell 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St, Francis 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 
505-476-3466 

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail, including all attachments is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and 
may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is 
prohibited unless specifically provided under the New Mexico Inspection of Public Records Act. If you are not 
the intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all copies of this message. - This email has been 
scanned by the Sybari - Antigen Email System. 

Thanks for bringing this to my attention. 

l 


